Dakota Soda

From: Trennis Vaughn <vaughnsflyingservice@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 9, 2022 9:40 AM

To: Dakota Soda

Subject: House Bill 5700 (2022)

To Whom it may concern,

We have an aerial application business in Reese, Michigan. We meet the crop dusting needs of the farmers in the Thumb
and Saginaw Valley area.

We would like to submit a letter of opposition to House Bill 5700. Out of state applicators should not have less stringent
regulations than in state operators. This is bad for Michigan business and bad for the farmers. According to this hill,
operators are not being properly vetted. Please rewrite this bill to protect the business owners of Michigan aerial
agriculture operators and the customers who use them.

Sincerely,

Trennis Vaughn
Owner/operator/pilot
Vaughn's Flying Service, Inc
1715 South Garner Road
Reese, M| 48757



